
Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 
 

’Learning together, loving others, guided by God’ 

         

Tuesday 23rd January 2018 

YEAR TWO - SATS MEETING 

— Wednesday 7th February @ 2.30pm 

Dear Parent /Carers 

We would like to invite you to a meeting to give you more information regarding the 

Year 2 national assessments which will be taking place during May this year. 

The meeting will be on Wednesday 7th February at 2.30pm in the School Hall.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Many thanks as always for your continued support. 

 

Mrs MacGovern  Mrs Hill   Mr Brown 

Headteacher       EYFS/KS1 Phase Leader Year 2 Teacher 


